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Scarborough Community Council - Enbridge Comments RE:3615 McNicoll Avenue 

From: Amy Vandendool <Amy.Vandendool@enbridge.com>
 
To: "scc@toronto.ca" <scc@toronto.ca>
 
Date: 01/27/2015 11:02 AM
 
Subject: Enbridge Comments RE:3615 McNicoll Avenue
 

Enbridge Pipelines Inc.(Enbridge) doesnot have facilitieswithin the scope of the proposed project. 
Asper the attached aerial photo, Enbridge ownsand operatesa 762 mm dia. pipeline near the subject landsapproximately 20 m from the subject lands. 

IFTHEPROPOSEDWORKSCROSSORAREWITHIN 30m OFTHEPIPELINE: 

Enbridge is regulated by the National Energy Board pipeline crossing regulations. 
All excavationswithin 30m of the Enbridge right-of-way requiresnotification to Enbridge prior to excavation by contacting Ontario One Call at 1-800-400-2255 or www.ON1Call.com. 
Any proposed facilitiescrossing the Enbridge right-of-way requiresapproval in the form of a standard crossing agreement between Enbridge and the facility owner. 

If you require additional detail regarding the proposed project please contact Enbridge Pipelines Inc. by email at: 
est.reg.crossing@enbridge.com 

Thank you 

Amy Vandendool 
ROW Administrator 

ENBRIDGE INC. 
TEL: 519-339-0517 | FAX: 519-339-0510 
1086 Modeland Road, Bldg. 1050. Sarnia, ON N7S 6L2 

enbridge.com 
Integrity. Safety. Respect. 
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